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REMINDERS 

GENERAL POST MEETING 
Held the first Tuesday of every month 
at 1830.   

Queen of Hearts held every 
Wednesday at 1900. 

SERVICE OFFICER 
 TID BITS OF INFO 

Did you know that Veterans are 
encouraged to record their DD214 
with Grayson County Clerk for 
safekeeping. There is no charge to 
issuing certified copies. 

MEMBERSHIP CORNER 

 LEGACY, LIFE, ANNUAL 

Richard Childers – Legacy Gold New 

Post Members 

Gary Howard, Robert Jasper, 
Christopher Maddox, Ken Williams. 

WHAT’S NEW AT THE POST 

The Denison Chamber of Commerce has nominated the 
Post for Non-Profit of the year 2023. 

Cindy Unerfusser has also been nominated for 
Volunteer of the Year. 

Awards Banquet will be held on Feb. 10th. 
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POST COMMANDER’S CORNER 
The Post is excited to have been nominated by the City of Denison for 
Non-Profit of the Year.  The countless hours of hard work that our 
members give back not only to the post but to our surrounding 
communities is a testament to the legacy we are trying to leave behind.   

      

POST 2772  
GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND 

The Post will be holding the District 1 meeting in a calendar year.   

As you may remember, the Post hosted a District meeting one year ago 
in February.  Well…. we have been asked to host at the very last minute.  
Our post is always ready to assist wherever needed.  All members of the 
post are encouraged to attend on February 4th, 2024.   

      

For an updated 
Calendar of events 
around the Post visit 
our new website for 
more information. 

Post 2772 Website 
Link - Click Here 

VFW TRIVIA 
HOW WELL DO YOU KNOW YOUR HISTORY 

Each month we will ask a question about the VFW’s history, rules, regulations, and bylaws. 

Can a VFW Post request for a Change of Name to the name of a living person, other than a living Medal of Honor 
recipient? 

Answer to the Trivia Question will be in the March Edition of the newsletter. 

      

“COURAGE IS THE POWER TO LET GO OF THE FAMILIAR.” 
– RAYMOND LINDQUIST 

https://vfw2772.org/di/vfw/v2/default.asp?nid=1
https://vfw2772.org/di/vfw/v2/default.asp?nid=1
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MONTH IN REVIEW 
TEACHER OF THE YEAR AND PATRIOT ’S PEN WINNERS 

VFW Post 2772 was at S&S School Board meeting Monday 
night presenting awards to the Teacher of the Year, Middle 
School Teacher Jeremy Lyons, and Patriot's Pen of the Year, 
8th Grade Student Minh Khang Vo Phan. 
Presenting the awards were Alan McAdams, Commander of 
VFW Post 2772, and Jim Robbins, Vice President of Post 
2772 Auxiliary.      
 


